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FIRST SEMESTER REPORTS 

This year, our first semester reports 

will be sent home via email to each 

family.  The reports will be emailed out 

at the beginning of week 9 (23rd – 27th 

June). Please make sure the school 

has the correct email account that you 

would like the report to be sent.  

 

INTERVIEWS 

3-way interviews will be held during 

week 9 with your child’s class teacher. 

Interview times are now available to be 

booked via the School Bytes APP. 

Interviews are 10 minutes in length; 

however, if you need longer, please 

book a subsequent time with the 

teacher so that other parents are not 

kept waiting past their allocated time.  

 

DENTAL TEAM 

The NSW health school mobile dental 

van has been at our school for the past 

10 days seeing students who had a 

permission form. Correspondence will 

be sent home to families once the 

treatments have been completed at 

the end of this week.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

ENROL NOW FOR KINDERGARTEN 

2026 

If you have a child who will be turning 

5 on or before 31st July 2026, they are 

eligible to start Kindergarten next year. 

You can commence the enrolment 

process by completing the online 

enrolment form which can be found on 

the BWPS website or contact the 

school’s office where one of our office 

staff will assist you.  

If you have any reports from 

specialists e.g. speech reports, OT, 

paediatrician please attached these 

reports with the enrolment form so we 

can best cater for your child in 2026.  

 

 

WORLD REFUGEE DAY – STAGE 3 

Next Thursday, 19th June, the Stage 3 

students with parent permission will be 

walking across to Evans High School 

to be part of the audience for the 

World Refugee Concert that the high 

school students put on. After the 

concert our students will be given time 

to purchase food that will be on sale 

from 50c to $2.00. Stage 3 will return 

to school by lunch time. Permission 

notes are still able to be signed on 

School Bytes.  
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STAGE 3 CAMP 

All official permission notes have gone 

out to students’ families who are 

attending this year’s camp. Please 

return these as soon as possible, so 

that we can send off dietary requests 

and organise any medical advice that 

student require. If you have not yet 

completed the full payment, please 

continue to make payments towards 

the total cost. The total cost of $460.00 

must be paid by Wednesday 2nd July.  

 

 

WALKATHON 

Our annual walkathon will be held on 

the last Monday of this term, Monday 

30th June. The walkathon takes place 

inside the school grounds from 2:00pm 

until 3:00pm. Sponsorship cards have 

gone home. All the money raised will 

go to the P & C who will decide on how 

it will be spent to benefit the students 

of BWPS.  

The K – 2 class and the 3 – 6 class 

which raises the most money will be 

given a pizza lunch early in Term 3.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

CHANGES TO K – 2 ASSEMBLIES 

Due to the visit from the Dental team, 

the K – 2 assemblies have had to 

change their times.  

Next week (Week 8) there will be NO 

assembly 

Wednesday 25th June, (Week 9), there 

will be a general assembly run by the 

SRC members 

Wednesday 2nd July (Week 10), 2C will 

be organising the assembly. 

 

CANTEEN  

Canteen News: The canteen will be 

open for 4 days. On Mondays the 

canteen will be closed. 

 

LAST DAY TERM 2 

Friday 4th July will be the last day of 

school for Term 2. Students return on 

Tuesday 22nd July.  

 

 

M. Peel  

Principal 


